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Thank you God for all the blessings for our families and friends; for the strength you give us each day and for all the people 

around us who make our lives more meaningful.  Give us Hope and the Courage to move forwards; protect and guard us on 

our lifes path.  In Jesus’ name, Amen. 

Amber S —Reception Lucy-Ann P—Year 1 Jasmine M - Year 2 

Bianca I - Year 3 Isaac M - Year 4 Oscar S - Year 5 

Ewan PC—Year 6 

This half term’s value - Hope   

As we come to the end of our second week of school closures, and take a break from our home learning for the next two weeks over 

Easter, I would like to pass on the warmest of wishes to our children, families and the wider community.  Although we are facing       

challenging times, it has been wonderful to see you all trying to make the best of what is such a difficult situation. It has been lovely to 

see/hear about the different things that the children have been doing while at home; baking cookies, making dens, going for bike rides 

(while keeping to social distancing!), getting creative, tiring the grown-ups out by making them do Joe Wicks every morning (sorry 

grown-ups!), and much, much more.  In one of our worships before school closure, we shared the story of Noah and the Arc and we 

talked about the rainbow and how it represented a symbol of Hope for them.  How fitting that this symbol is now being used across the 

world by children and adults alike to bring Hope to others in such difficult times.  They are in windows and on doorways; the children in 

school are even working on one so that we can bring a little bit of Hope to those who pass us by.  Although school is closed, if you need 

us, we can be contacted via the school email address, this includes over the next two weeks during Easter.  There is also a wealth of 

information and resources for you to access on our school website https://winwick.eschools.co.uk/website/home . Finally, I will leave 

you with a selection of rainbows from an online task that we set on Purple Mash last week; I hope they bring you Hope for the coming 

days and weeks.  On behalf of myself and the Winwick Team, stay safe; our thoughts and prayers are with you all.   Mrs L Duckett 

https://winwick.eschools.co.uk/website/home

